
 

 

23rd October 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

CBeebies will soon be filming a new series, Colours and we would love to know if you would be happy for your child 

to be involved in some of the filming for the series.  

CBeebies Colours is an exciting new programme wherein each episode we’ll explore one colour and consider its 

significance, in the wider world: within culture, society, psychology and nature as well as in aspects immediately 

relatable to children, such as food, clothing, stories, toys and games.   

In every episode, we'll film small groups of children (3-5 per group) from the same class bubble as they enjoy a 

colourful, immersive experience creating a piece of artwork under the guidance of an artist.  

Filming will take place outside of school in a central Manchester location that is large enough to accommodate the 

children, artist and social distancing.  The space will be deep cleaned prior to and after each group of children have 

used it to ensure a safe environment for everyone. We are looking to film on one day in November and each group 

of children will be filmed for approximately 1 -2 hours.  

Please be assured that we will take every precaution to ensure the safety of the children prior to, during and after 

filming. All filming will entail; a detailed risk assessment that will be approved by our BBC Safety Advisor, a Covid 

Monitor present at all times to ensure guidelines are met as well as PPE worn by all members of the team.  

We are currently in the planning stages of our filming and adjusting to Health and Safety measures as they are 

introduced. Once we have an idea of the number of children that will be able to take part in your child’s class, we 

will be able to provide further details including possible dates, location and logistics.   

If you would like your child to be considered for involvement in the series, please reply to your school’s email 

admin@st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk. to express your interest by Tuesday 3rd November.  

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Huge thanks in advance, 

Becci  

Becci Dyson 

Assistant Producer, CBeebies Colours 
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